
Mission Statement: The Community Coalition of Forest County shall inform and engage all age 

groups and cultures of our community in a collaborative effort to measurably improve the health and 

well-being of our residents with a focus on youth substance abuse and prevention. 

MEETING AGENDA 

Tuesday, March 13, 2018, 8:30 a.m. 

Forest County Board Room -Forest County Courthouse 

200 E. Madison, Crandon, WI 

 

1. Call to order by Chairperson  
2. Introductions and Attendance  
3. Approval of Agenda 
4. Review/Approve minutes from the previous meeting 
5. Treasurer’s Report 
6.   Community Asset Mapping with Lynn Feldman, Oneida County UW-Extension 
7. Reports: 
  A.  Northwood’s Coalition – (Menu items to be completed by April 1, 2018) 

Drug Endangered Children – Committee meeting date 
Coalition Building   -  Orientation materials 
Community Gathering – ‘Written Off’ Documentary Screening & Teen Bedroom 

  Bring your community’s dates/locations to the meeting! 
B.  Partnership for Success Grant Update (Jaycee Anderson) 
C.  Mole Lake Coalition/Tribal AmeriCorps Update 

8. Old Business: 
  A.  State Targeted Reponses to the Opioid Crisis Prevention Funding for Coalitions  
   Naloxone Training and Discussion 
   Forest County Sheriff Department policy 
   WI School District policies   
9.   News Business 
  A. Community Coalition Social Media policy 
  B. Youth Soccer 2018 
10.   Membership sharing – focus on sharing our partner’s needs, challenges and upcoming events 
11.   Items for next month’s agenda 
12.   Next meeting date/time/location 
 13. Adjourn 
 
Notice was emailed to committee members and emailed to the media, Forest Republican, Radio Stations 
WERL/WRJO and WLSL on March 7, 2018.  
 
The agenda was posted to the public at the east/west entrances of the Forest County Courthouse on 
March 7, 2018.  
 
Every effort will be made to reasonably accommodate persons with special needs.  
 
Please contact the UW-Extension at 715-478-7797 to address your concerns. Posted on March 7, 2018 
at 4:30pm by Michelle Gobert, UW-Extension. 


